
      

 

The Sophie Davis Forum on Gender and Conflict Resolution together  
with the Department of International Relations cordially invites you to  
a guest lecture 
 

Exploring Feminist Security Studies:  

Key Interventions and Insights  

 
 

 
At least since the 1990s, feminist scholars have begun to 
engage the field of Security Studies, joining other critical 
scholars in questioning long-standing assumptions of the field. 
This work, notable for its emphasis on global and individual 
(rather than national) security, draws on a long tradition of 
feminist engagements with issues of violence, war and peace. 
Since the 2000s, alongside the passing of UN Security Council 
Resolution 1325 which for the first time put gender issues on 
the agenda at the highest forum of the global community, 
there has been a veritable explosion of feminist work on 
security, leading to the establishment of the field of Feminist 
Security Studies. In this presentation, I will highlight some of 
the key interventions that feminist scholars have made in the 
field of Security Studies and give an overview of some of the 
insights their efforts have yielded. I will conclude with some 
reflections on the current state of the field and possible areas 
for future research. 

 

 
 
 
The lecture will take place as part of the IR department seminar.  
In order to attend, please register here. A link for the meeting will be sent via email on May 25.  
For inquiries, contact:  Dr. Tal Nitsán: tal.nitsan1@mail.huji.ac.il   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdk9OBsfSXsq5hLw33nR7cCbg-F00dvY0mCJXKIQzxLFUcamQ/viewform
mailto:tal.nitsan1@mail.huji.ac.il

